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The Unicode Consortium wishes to report to ISO/TC 37/SC 2 the formation of a new Unicode 

Consortium technical committee, the Unicode Localization Interoperability Technical Committee. 

Localization of software information is a key part of the adoption of most software offerings in many 

countries. The purpose of the new committee is to ensure interoperable data interchange for critical 

localization-related assets, such as language segmentation, translation source strings, translated strings, 

and translation memories. 

The initial focus of the Unicode Localization Interoperability (ULI) Technical Committee is on the 

improved interoperability of translation memories in the TMX format, segmentation rules that use the 

SRX format, and translation source strings and resulting translated strings that use the XLIFF format. 

The ULI Technical Committee will establish profiles of use for TMX, SRX, and XLIFF. The committee will 

develop and publish specifications that document specific usage conventions that can be shared for 

interoperability. This will improve data interchange through more consistent implementations and will 

enhance the usefulness of these three standards. 

For more details about the ULI, see: http://unicode.org/uli/. 
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